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Boronia Radio Controlled Car Club 
Incorporated A0036675Y 

 

May 19, 2015 

 

Dear members, the weather has been most unkind to us recently so here is a quick update on club 

activities to keep you in the picture. 

 

WEB site  

May 12 saw the successful go live for phase 1 of our new web site. Of note are improved presentation 

of Alycat results as well as compatibility with smart phones. Behind the scenes this site is easier to 

update and maintain. Our sincere thanks to Bully and DBL Solutions who are now formally hosting and 

maintaining our web site. More improvements are planned for our web site and these will be rolled out 

during the year. 

 

Alycat  

Alycat points:  This year we have adopted the automatic points system within Alycat. The reason for 

this is to simplify the point’s process and have results on the internet immediately after a round is 

completed.  There have been some issues and thank you to members who pointed out some of these.  

Alycat support was very helpful with all problems resolved. 

Also, Alycat has now been configured to access the decoder over our local network. This should further 

improve reliability on race nights. 

 

New drivers stand 
There have been some unexpected delays with the manufacturer which has pushed out our planned 

installation. The committee is on top of this and working behind the scenes to minimise delays. 

 

Club event for 2016 

The BRCCC has wanted to host an interclub event for some time. The intention was to find a time that 

did not clash with other Victorian RC clubs.  The annual racing calendar is well populated however the 

Mini Nats will not run next year.  This is a great opportunity to grab the April vacancy to schedule our 

own event.  We will provide more details in the weeks ahead. 

 

Membership Fees, 2015-2016 

Membership fees for the 2015-2016 financial year fall due shortly.  All membership renewals must be 

paid by June 30, 2015.  Any memberships paid after June 30 will require a joining fee. 

Any member requiring an extension on the June 30 deadline must make the request during May/June. 

Please direct all membership enquiries to David in person, via club mobile (0408 404 030) or e-mail 

vice@brccc.org. 

Family memberships only require a single joining fee.  All additional family members can join the club 

at any time so long as one family member has a current membership. 

The membership form is available on our web site or at the club. Payments can be made in person on 

club nights or via bank deposit (see payment details on the membership form). 
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Next Committee meeting June 2, 2015 

The next committee meeting will be at 7pm at the club room.  Members are always welcome to join in 

and have a say.  Meetings generally finish around 8:30pm. 

 

AGM August, 2015 

The clubs annual AGM will be in August.  The date will be set at our next committee meeting.  

The committee plays an important role in the successful running of our club. This is your opportunity to 

vote on who you would like to see manage our club for the next 12 months. 

If you are interested in being on the committee, please come and talk to any of the current committee 

members. 

Full details will be published at least 4 weeks before the AGM. 

 

Finally 

 

Hopefully the gods and the sun will shine on us this week and we will see you all on Wednesday. 
 

David Huggan  

BRCCC Vice President  

 


